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;F Fi le ggMr. James Keppler
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL. 60137

SUBJECT: LaSalle County Station Units 1&2
Fire Protection Commitments for
Power Operation

RE: (a) C.W. Schroeder letter to J.G. Keppler
dated December 13, 1983

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Pursuant to the above reference, Commonwealth Edison, LaSalle
County Station committed to established various compensatory actions
related to the fire water system adequacy and fire detector locations.
These measures were to remain in effect until resolution of the concerns
was reached with the NRC staff.

In addition, prior to cancellation of any of the compensatory
measures, the LaSalle Senior Resident Inspector was to be notified.

The concerns with the adequecy of the fire water system and the
smoke detector locations has been resolved with the NRC staff.

The LaSalle Senior Rc.sident Inspector has reviewed the resolution
of the concerns and the cancellation of the compensatory measures,
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' G. J. Diederich
Plant Superintendent
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xc: NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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